Parent Newsletter



North Webster Elementary



August 2019

Phone: (574) 834-7644 Fax: (574) 834-1046



Welcome Nurse Ashley!



Ashley Grace Miller is a registered nurse. She graduated from Wawasee in 2012, and graduated nursing school from Purdue University Fort Wayne in 2018. Free time and hobbies are in short supply right now due to planning her wedding. However, with the free time she does have, she spends it with her fiancé and dog. They are home bodies, but when they do go out – they spend time on the lake.

Welcome Mickayla Kline – 4th Grade Teacher!



Mickayla Kline is our newest 4th grade teacher. In May, she graduated from Bethel College with a degree in Elementary Education. She recently moved to Syracuse, but is originally from Bristol, IN. In her free time, she loves spending time with family and friends, playing board games and walking her dog,

Welcome Pam Miller – 5th Grade Teacher!



Pamela Miller graduated from Grace College in 2019. Growing up in Warsaw, she's had a great passion for kids ever since she can remember. Currently she is planning a wedding with her fiancé, Sam. They are so excited! She loves spending time walking and hiking. She also LOVES exercising!

Welcome Jenna Mock – Kindergarten Teacher!



Jenna Mock graduated from Wawasee in 2007 and graduated college from Ball State University. She taught for one year at Syracuse Elementary in 2011, and then went on to teach at Harrison Elementary in Warsaw for four years. She's been married for 8 years to husband Chris, and has three children—4 year-old twins Kellen and Amelia, and Landon is 2.

IMPORTANT DATES:

Aug 13 Back to School Night 4:30-6PM

Aug 14 Student First Day

Aug 21 First SMART START Day

Aug 22 Back to School Night at Camp Crosley from 4-8PM

Aug 27 Grade 5 Parent Night at 6PM

Aug 29 Hearing Screenings for grades K, 1, and 4.

Looking ahead:

Sep 2 Labor Day—NO SCHOOL

Sep 5 School Picture Day

Sep 9 P.T.O. Meeting at 8:30AM

Sep 11 Scheduled e-Learning Day

Sep 17 Vision Screening for

Grades 1, 3, and 5

Sep 20 Walk-A-Thon P.T.O. Fundraiser

Sep 27 Field Trip to Zoo – 5^{th} Grade

Sep 27 Midterm Ends

RAPTOR® TECHNOLOGIES

THE GOLD STANDARD IN SCHOOL SAFETY

REMINDER RAPTOR VISITOR CHECK-IN/OUT SYSTEM

When visiting our school, you MUST enter through door #1 and have your driver's license or state-issued I.D. to scan into our security system. You will then receive a visitor badge that must be worn while in our building.

May lunch menu is on the back!